Michel Leidner M.D.

24621 Skyline View Drive Malibu, CA 90265

May 28, 1993

Re: Johnson and Hughes Construction

To whom it may concern:

I was asked by Phil Johnson to write a letter on their behalf recommending them as general contractors. I will gladly do this for them as our business relationship with them has been outstanding. My contact with them has been in the construction of our future residence in Malibu where they are the general contractors. the very beginning of the job when interviewing for the contract they were the most presentable, courteous, accommodating and reliable contractors we met. They were always prompt, never missed a meeting and always did what they said they would do. Over the last 14 months now of contact with them, they have continued to live up to all of my expectations. I have been impressed by their ability to organize the job, bring in subcontractors, which by the way all have been superb people and get the job done on time. Phil and John work well together and compliment each other as a team. I would strongly recommend them as general contractors on any job.

mun and

Michel Leidner